
    
 

There is availability in the Parish Centre for new classes or 

meetings.  If anyone is interested in renting a room, on a 

regular or once off basis,  please contact the office for more 

details. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

(FROM SATURDAY 13TH JANUARY TO SUNDAY 21ST JANUARY 2024) 

Saturday 7pm Bernadette Howard 

Patrick Neary 

Dominick Duffy 

Joseph McGrath 

Ethel Smith 

Christina, Hilda & Peter Nolan 

Month’s Mind 

1st Anniversary 

10th Anniversary 

10th Anniversary 

Anniversary 

Anniversaries 

Sunday 10:30am Joan Ward 

Jim, Maureen & Bill Smith 

Bernard Hewitt 

Stephen Bolton 

Peter Brennan 

Month’s Mind 

Anniversary 

Anniversary 

Anniversary 

Anniversary 

Sunday 12.30pm Ethna Mooney 

Kay O’Connor 

Mona & Ronnie Burke also Frank Maguire 

Rose & Jack Leonard 

15th Anniversary 

18th Anniversary 

Anniversaries 

Anniversaries 

Monday 9.15am Available for Intention  

Tuesday 9.15am John & Kitty Neary Anniversaries 

Wednesday 9.15am Available for Intention  

Thursday 9.15am Kathleen & Patrick Maples 

Mary Elizabeth Crowley 

Anniversaries 

Anniversary 

Friday 9.15am Rose Fannin also the O’Hara Family Anniversaries 

Saturday 7pm Bridget Goggins 

Patrick Hannigan, Robert & Josephine 

Redmond 

10th Anniversary 

 

Anniversaries 

Sunday 10.30am James McKenny 

Elizabeth Hallinan 

Peter Joseph Farren 

Robert Halpin 

Month’s Mind 

1st Anniversary 

5th Anniversary 

Anniversary 

Sunday 12.30pm Anne & James Nolan 

Michael Cushnahan 

Anniversaries 

Anniversary 

CHAPEL OF BLESSED MARGARET BALL 

Sun 14th Jan 10am Available for Intention  

Wed 17th Jan 10am Available for Intention  

Sun 21st Jan 10am Available for Intention  

If you would like your Mass intentions to be included in the parish newsletter, please submit 

them to the Parish Office on or before the Tuesday preceding the requested date of the Mass. 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH OF THE HOLY 

CHILD 

MASSES 

Monday to Friday: 9:15am 
Saturday: 7:00pm 
Bank Holidays: 10:00am 
Sunday at 10:30am & 12:30 pm 
 

All Masses are broadcast daily by 
webcam 

CONFESSIONS 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is 

celebrated after the 7pm Saturday 

Mass or on request.  

CHURCH OPENING TIMES 

Mon to Fri: 08:45am - 12:00pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm until after Mass 
Sunday: 10:00am until after 
12:30pm Mass 

BAPTISM 

The Sacrament of Baptism is 
normally celebrated on Saturdays 
at 12pm.  This can be arranged by 
appointment with the Parish Office 
at least one month in advance of 
the Baptism. 
 
 

CHAPEL OF BLESSED 

MARGARET BALL 

MASSES 

Wednesday: 10:00am 
Sunday: 10:00am 

BAPTISM 

The Sacrament of Baptism is 
normally celebrated on Saturdays 
at 12pm.  This can be arranged by 
appointment with the Parish Office 
at least one month in advance of 
the Baptism. 
  

 

 

  

  CONTACT INFORMATION 

Parish Priests: Fr Robert Smyth / Fr Dominic Kwikiriza 

 Fr Tom Kearney / Fr John Jones / Fr Martin Harte 

Email: whitehall@dublindiocese.ie 

Parish Office Tel: 01 8375274 Mon – Fri 9am to 1pm 

Parish Website: http://www.whitehall.dublindiocese.ie 

 

COFFEE SHOP 

The coffee shop is now open on Thursday  
mornings after 9.15am Mass until 11.30am.  
Please come along and enjoy tea or coffee and biscuits. 

ENROLMENT FOR HOLY CHILD JUNIOR INFANT AND 

JUNIOR ASD CLASS 

Enrolment for Holy Child NS junior infants and junior ASD 

class is now open until Monday 29th January. Please see the 

enrolment section of our school website www.holychildns.ie 

for more information.  An Open Evening for parents of 

children due to start school in September 2024 will take 

place on Thursday 18th January from 6:30pm-7:30pm in 

Holy Child NS. 

SACRISTAN 

We have a vacancy for a Sacristan here in Whitehall.  This is a 

part time, voluntary role which would involve weekend 

work. If anyone would like more information or to express 

their interest, please speak to one of the Sacristans or 

contact the office. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY  

The monthly outdoor collection will take place this weekend, 
13th and 14th January. 

If you or your family need assistance, our Parish Conference 
of the Society of St Vincent de Paul is here to help. Contact 
the East Region helpline: 01-8550022 

PARISH CENTRE CLASSES 

The Pilates class which ran before Christmas is returning. 

Weekly classes will start on January 17th and run each 

Wednesday morning @ 9:15am.  Returning and new 

participants are welcome. 6 classes for €60 or €12 per single 

class (drop-in). Contact Nora by email: 

pilateswithnora@gmail.com or phone: 085 7768817 for 

availability.   

In addition to this, Chair Pilates continues on Thursdays at 

11am.  Please contact Anne-Marie on 087 2361517 for more 

information. 

 

RCN: 20016166 
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ANAM CARA NORTH DUBLIN 

Anam Cara North Dublin, the organisation that supports 

bereaved parents, is holding a Parent Evening for 

bereaved parents on Wednesday 17th January at 

7:15pm in the Hilton Hotel, Malahide Rd, Northern Cross, 

Dublin, D17 Y924. This event is free and open to all 

bereaved parents regardless of the age your child died, 

the circumstances of their death, or whether their death 

was recent or not. Please contact us on 

info@anamcara.ie or 085 2888 888 for any queries. 

ESCORTED PILGRIMAGE 

Escorted Pilgrimage to Westport, Knock & Co Mayo, 25th 
February 2024.  €799.00 pps.  Price includes 5 nights’ in 
4* Castlecourt Hotel, Westport with Dinner, Bed & 
Breakfast. Lunch/Snack on 2 days.  
Afternoon Tea at Ashford Castle.  All entertainment, 
excursions and transport included.  Visit Knock, Galway 
City, Kylemore Abbey, Croagh Patrick & Cong.  Single 
supplement on Enquiry.   
Contact Patricia or Natali on 094 9006426 or 087 1890 
236 or email knockpilgrimages@gmail.com.  

THANK YOU 

The Capuchin Day Centre for Homeless People would like 

to thank everyone who supported the Christmas Fair at 

58 Shanliss Way on 9th December, particularly given the 

very bad weather on the day. The Fair was a great 

success and intentions for all who contributed are 

offered in the Capuchin Friary in Church Street. 

LOTTO RESULTS 

Lotto results for the 9th January 2024. 

Winning Numbers Draw 1: 

1              9           11          22 
Winning Numbers Draw 2: 

6             10          29          30 

No Jackpot Winner 

Four €25 Consolation Prize Winners for:                                      
M. Gormley        J. Chacko        A. Murray        M. Kane  

Next Week’s Jackpots: 1st €15,000       2nd €1,800 

Results available on Parish Website. 
Thanks for your support. 
 

We remember in prayer our friends and 

loved ones who have recently died in the 

peace of Christ: 

John Broughan 

May they rest in peace and rise in glory 

 

If you would like to submit something for inclusion in the newsletter, please contact the Parish Office. 

 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 
“A little faith will bring your soul to 

heaven; a great faith will bring 
heaven to your soul.”  

(Charles H. Spurgeon) 

 

 

 

 

“In this world you will have trouble. But take heart! I have 

overcome the world.”      (John 16:33) 
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